
 

 
PRENTICE LABOR &DELIVERY 

PRE-REGISTRATION PROCESS 
 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

Prior to your delivery date we recommend that you register with Prentice Hospital at your 
earliest availability. PLEASE IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU REGISTER WITH YOUR CURRENT 
NAME THAT APPEARS IN YOUR INSURANCE CARD. 

 

There are three ways you can register: 

1. Call delivery pre-registration at Prentice Hospital at (312) 472-3612. The office does 
receive a high volume of phone calls. If they do not answer, leave a message and they 
will call you back. 

2. Visit the website at http://www.nm.org/location/prentice-womens-hospital#labor-and-
delivery. However, there will be some forms you will need to print out and fax them to 
(312) 472-3505 if your due date is greater than 90 days from the date of the paperwork, 
or to (312)472-0127 if your due date is less than 90 days away. 

3. You can register directly at Prentice Hospital on the first floor at the triage office.  

 

 

 

 

Attention: Aetna Patients 

*Please register with the Mothers to Babies program per your insurance by calling 1-800-CRADLE-1 

*This will be the only notification given to you by the office* 

*Regarding Notifying Aetna* 


